
 

 

 

BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP, WASHTENAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Bridgewater Township Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, June 10, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Bridgewater Township Hall (10990 

Clinton Rd.) for the purpose of receiving comments on the special use permit application for an 

“outdoor sales lot” at 8400 Boettner Road (parcel no. Q 17-01-200-016) in the C (Local 

Commercial) district, to allow the owner (Mann Enterprises) to park vehicles on the owner’s 

land in the Bridgewater Hamlet as depicted in the application materials.  

 

Application materials may be examined by appointment with Township Clerk Laurie Fromhart, 

(517) 456-6725, or at the Township Hall during regular office hours.  Written comments on the 

application may be mailed to:  David Horney, Planning Commission Chair, 8254 Boettner Road, 

Saline, MI  48176. 

 

Necessary and reasonable auxiliary aids and services will be provided to individuals with 

disabilities at the public hearing upon ten days’ notice to Clerk Fromhart; by phone at (517) 456-

6725 or mail to 12831 Hogan Rd, Clinton, MI 49236. 

 

Published:  May 23, 2013 

 

Laurie Fromhart 

Bridgewater Township Clerk 

 


